
We are working with a new project 
for Global University in Kazakhstan 
called Central Asia Theological 
Institute (CATI).  Kazakhstan is a 
hub for Central Asian countries and 
people.  It is an Open Window to 
historically closed people groups and 
countries.  

The CATI project will disciple students in 
Kazakhstan and surrounding countries countries 
including Russia, Uzbekistan, and Kyrgyzstan.  
Our role will be to support the use of various 
media technologies that present our materials in 
the languages that CATI students use. 

We appreciate your prayers for our translators, 
the students who will be taking 
CATI courses and the people they 
will reach for Jesus.  Please also 
pray for us and the staff of Global 
University as we Open Windows 
in Central Asia through the 
Central Asia Theological Institute. 

Stephen and Hope’s Corner 
 

Happy Fall ya’ll!!!  

As we enter into the fall Stephen has started his classes and is 
continuing to work as a flight instructor. He has 
officially passed 1,100 hours of flight time now he 
has about 400 hours before he can fly commercially 
for a regional airline. 

I am continuing to skate and just competed at the 
Scott Hamilton Invitational. And getting ready to test 
my Junior Freeskate (second to last test). 

Exciting news for Phill and Katie they are 
expecting baby Kovach in February!!!  

Well that’s about it, hoping and excited to talk to 
you guy soon! 
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God’s Victories 
through the Prayers 

of His People! 
As of 8/31/2022 

Online Bible Schools 
 60,000+ students 

with 129,000+ 
course enrollments 
in 35 schools 

 ICOM enrollment 
numbers restricted 
by request.   

GLOBALreach.org: 
37 languages, plus 
2 secure languages.  
9,191 resources in 
print, audio and 
video formats. 
How You Can Help 

Pray for us and our 
missionary ministry  

Give to the India 
College of Ministry at 
icom.fredcrystal.com or 
send to AGWM, 
Project #11023, 1445 
Boonville, Springfield, 
MO 65802 

Make a commitment 
to our ministry online; 
or a one-time gift.  
Online giving and 
commitments can be 
made at: 
giving.fredcrystal.com 

 

  

 
Our eNewsletter is available at newsletter.fredcrystal.com 

Kovach Praise and Prayer 
† Please pray for the students of Central Asia Theological Institute and the 

people groups that they will reach for Jesus. 

† We are so looking forward to a new arrival some time soon!  Please be in 
prayer for Phill and Katie as they prepare for the birth of their baby next 
February. 

† Please pray for God’s provision for the translation and printing of the courses 
that our students in India need to continue their studies. 

Open Windows in Kazakstan 

Donate Online 
Click “Make this a recurring monthly gift” 
to make a monthly commitment online. 

The India College of Ministry has experienced 
tremendous growth over the last 12 months.  
With tens of thousands of students, the demand 
for curriculum in their heart language is great.  If  
you are able to help with translation or printing 
costs, you may give to our Online Bible School 
Fund at: icom.fredcrystal.com or send to the 
address on the right. 
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